We here at AIM PT are committed to the health and safety of our patients, team members, and community. We are remaining up to date on CDC guidelines and continuing to work proactively during this COVID-19 crisis.  We want to update our current protocols and let you all know these may change at any time as CDC guidelines change with this fluid situation.

· As a medical clinic, we will stay open currently to treat patients needing our services. If you are high risk or uncomfortable coming to the clinic, please call to put your case on hold until guidelines are lifted. 
· Patients should stay home if they don’t feel well or showing any signs of illness, including fever, cough, or any respiratory distress. 
· All employees are instructed to stay home if feeling ill or showing any signs stated above. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]All employees of AIM are instructed to follow stringent disinfectant guidelines of all equipment as well as hand washing between any patient contact. We will avoid handshakes as well.
· In addition, we have staggered our schedules to limit the number of therapists in the clinic at any one time, which allows us to spread out from each other in the clinic.
· To best comply with the restricted social contact, we ask that patients only bring one family member if necessary and that only patients enter the gym area. Family members can wait in vehicles or in our separate waiting area
· We ask all patients and family members to wash hands or use sanitizer immediately upon entering our clinic
· Thank you for your patience and understanding with any needed schedule changes that may occur during this time.


Thank you, as always, for trusting us with your care. We look forward to getting through this together and resuming normal activities soon! 
Reach out to us at any time with questions or concerns.
